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27th November 2017 
 
PRESS STATEMENT 
by Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
PBA Holdings Bhd (PBAHB) and  
Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
 
 
JKR ROAD UPGRADING PROJECT:  
12-HOUR SCHEDULED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION  
AT JALAN PERMATANG DAMAR LAUT AND NEARBY AREAS 
ON 2/12/2017. 
 
• Time/Date: 9.00am – 9.00pm on SATURDAY, 2/12/2017. 

 
• Affected:  11,568 water consumers. 

 
• Reason: Diversion of water supply pipelines to facilitate  

 JKR’s “P10 Road Upgrading Project from Batu 
Maung to Jalan Sultan Azlan Shah”. 

 
PENANG, Monday (27/11/2017): Water supply pipeline diversion works will 
be carried out at 18 locations at Jalan Permatang Damar Laut and nearby 
areas on Saturday, 2/12/2017. 
 
These pipe diversion works are required to facilitate a Public Works 
Department (JKR) road upgrading project, the “P10 Road Upgrading 
Project from Batu Maung to Jalan Sultan Azlan Shah”. 
 
To enable the pipe diversion works, Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang 
Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) must temporarily “shut down” an existing 600mm MS 
(mild steel) water supply pipeline in the area. 
 
The pipeline shutdown will cause a 12-hour scheduled water supply 
interruption. Consumers in the following areas are kindly advised to store 
sufficient water for use from 9.00am – 9.00pm on 2/12/2017: 
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Please refer to the map in ‘Appendix A’ that shows all affected areas. 
 
A total of 11,568 water consumers will be affected by this scheduled water 
supply interruption.  
 
However, the Penang International Airport and the Bayan Lepas Free 
Trade Zone areas will not be affected. 
 
Kindly note that these pipe diversion works are required to facilitate a JKR 
road works project. PBAPP’s water supply pipeline must be safely diverted 
away from the projects sites to prevent mishaps and ensure continuous 
good water supply. 
 
Please remember to store sufficient water for use from 9.00am – 9.00pm 
on Saturday, 2/12/2017. PBAPP deeply regrets any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Thank You. 
 
Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
PBA Holdings Bhd (PBAHB) and  
Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
______________________________________________________ 
 
Issued by : Puan Syarifah Nasywa bt Syed Feisal Barakbah 

Corporate Communications Unit 
Tel   :  04-200 6607 
Email  :  syarifah@pba.com.my 
 
 

1 Kawasan Perindustrian Diamond 
Valley 

9 Perumahan Kluster Fasa 1 
Permatang Damar Laut 

2 Jalan Permatang Damar Laut 10 Perumahan Kluster Fasa 2 
Permatang Damar Laut 3 Kampung Permatang Masjid  

4 Taman Sri Bayan 11 Kampung Permatang  
Damar Laut 5 Desa Wangsa 

6 Taman Sunway Cassia 12 Kampung Permatang  
Tepi Laut 7 Jalan Kekabu 

8 Taman Kekabu 
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